

Theatre Arts Holiday Voice & Piano Recital

Hi Parents!

It's almost that time of the year again and we are delighted to invite you, your family, and your friends to join us for our 2025 Private Voice & Piano Holiday Recital on Sunday, December 7th at 2:00 PM!

This year's show will be held at Christ Church on Harvard (3515 S. Harvard, Tulsa, OK 74135). With plenty of seating and free admission, it's the perfect opportunity to kick off the holiday season with music and celebration. There will be a \$30 performance fee due on November 1st to help cover the cost of the venue. Every time our students take the stage, they are not only showcasing their hard work and talent but also building confidence, stage presence, and valuable life skills. Stage time is an essential part of their artistic journey, and we can't wait to see them shine!

Important Details:

- Performers should arrive by 1:45 PM.
- The recital will last about 90 minutes. We ask that all performers and families stay for the entire program to support every student.
- A detailed letter with the program order and additional information will be sent out in November.
- If your student is unable to participate, please notify their instructor beforeNovember 1st.

If you have any questions, please reach out to your instructor or email us at info@theatreartstulsa.com.

The Faculty & Staff of Theatre Arts

